
   
 

 

 
 

 

   

 
 

Diabetic Eye Screening Programme in 
Shropshire 

 From 1st January 2020, diabetic eye screening services in both 
Staffordshire and Shropshire  

will be provided by 
Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 

Patients won’t need to do anything and eye screening invites will 
continue to be sent as before. 

 

For more information or to ask any questions, please contact the 
Staffordshire and Shropshire Diabetic Eye Screening Programme 

or visit our website for regular updates. 

SS.DESP@nhs.net 

telephone 01785 783283 

https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/diabetic-retinopathy-eye-screening 
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